
 

 

 
December 22, 2010 

  
                               
  
                                      United Medical Holiday  Schedule 

  
  

                     As a reminder, United Medical will observe the upcoming holidays: 
•         Friday, Dec. 24 
•         Friday, Dec. 31 

  
                           
  

Season's Greetings, with best wishes for a Happy New Year! 

  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
  
                                Medicare Payment Cut for Physicians Pushed to 2012 

  
            It is official. President Barack Obama has signed the Medicare and Medicaid Extenders Act of 2010 
that delays for one year a 25% reduction in Medicare payments to physicians. The new legislation will 
stabilize Medicare physician payments at current rates for 12 months, through the end of 2011. A 
summary of the bill can be obtained on the MSD website. The AMA will be working closely with 
Congressional leadership in the new year to develop a long-term solution to the perennial Medicare 
reimbursement problem for seniors and their physicians.                                                                      
  
  
  Source: MSD 
  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
                          
                                Nephrology Consultants Announcement 
  
        Dr. Manish Garg, President and Lead Physician of Nephrology Consultants is pleased to announce the 
Grand Opening of their third location at  Smyrna, DE. In addition, Dr. Garg would like to introduce Dr. 
Saleem Bharmal and Dr. Brajesh Agarwal to the medical community. 
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